
BDAFA Circular 2020-001  Page 1 

 

 

BDAFA Circular – 2020 – 001 (17/01/2020) 
 
 
To all Club Officials 
 
Welcome Back !!!  
 
The Board, Veronica and I, hope you all had a restful Christmas and New Year break. We are looking 
forward to the upcoming 2020 season.  
 
Please find below recent Board determinations made and current issues. 
 
 
Players Requesting Approval 
 
- Jessie Kemp – Bankstown Sport Strikers - Age 16 to play in AAL - APPROVED 16/01/2020 
 
 
FNSW – Update Club Email Details  
 
Please update your club email details with FNSW to ensure you keep receiving their email newsletters.  
http://eepurl.com/gPKsQ1 
 
 
Requests for Trial Games, Season Permits & Casual Hire  
 
Reminder that all requests for field hire permits must come through the Association and not directly 
through to the Council. This is at the request of Council. 
 
2020 Working Calendar & Season Calendar  
 
Working Calendar: Please find attached the 2020 Working Calendar. We have done this to help with 
mapping out due dates and meetings. This Calendar will be regularly updated and re-emailed to clubs. 
Please let us know if there are any important dates/ events we have missed  
 
Season Calendar: This was emailed to clubs earlier this week. Please let the office know if your club 
has not received.  
 
 
 
 

http://eepurl.com/gPKsQ1
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First Aid Course 
 
BDAFA secured a Grant from Bankstown Council to pay for several members to do a qualified First Aid 
course. We have the funds to run 2 courses for 20 participants in each course. It would be ideal if there 
was two qualified first aid people in each club. This course comprises of pre-class online study (self-
study and assessment) followed by 8 hours face to face practical class (including break). The course 
will be held at Bankstown Sports Club. 
 
We have booked 2 tentative dates, could you please ask your members and advise ASAP which date 
you prefer, the participants name and we will then forward further details. This course is free to the 
participants. 
 
1st Course: Saturday 29th February 2020   
2nd Course Sunday 17th May 2020 
 
Please email veronica@bdafa.com.au to secure your position  
 
Competition Changes and Updates  
 
A reminder to ensure clubs are across all changes:  

Ladies:  

Saturday: Reminder that we are providing grade 6/7 girls MiniRoos as we did last year and also 

grade 8/9 MiniRoos. The Club rebate of $50.00 per girl in the teams will apply to both age groups. 

Same conditions as last year apply.  

Sunday:  Sunday Ladies’ football – Grade 11 MiniRoos, Grade 13, Grade 15 & Grade 17/18.  

 

Men’s:  

In the 2020 season we will be offering an All Age Men’s competition on Sunday. This competition will 

be subject to interest.  This will be independent from Saturday and dual registrations will not be 

permitted.  

 
Yours in Sport  
Leanne Millar  
On behalf of the BDAFA Board 
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